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BY EMAIL  
August 16, 2019 
 
To: All Parties in EB-2019-0082 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Request for an Extension to File Technical   

Conference Undertaking Responses 
 

On May 30, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued Procedural Order (PO) No. 1 
in this proceeding, which stated in part that any technical conference undertakings were 
to be filed with the OEB no later than August 19, 2019. 

The technical conference took place on August 12th and 13th, 2019. On August 15, 
2019, Hydro One Networks (Hydro One) filed a letter with the OEB requesting a change 
in the date for the filing of responses to technical conference undertakings from August 
19, 2019 to August 28, 2019. 

Hydro One justified its request on the basis that during the technical conference it had 
agreed to provide numerous undertakings, some of which are complex and require a 
substantial amount of work.  

Hydro One stated that it would however work to respond to undertakings in as timely a 
manner as possible and would provide the undertaking responses in relation to 
information sought by OEB staff on behalf of Pacific Economics Group as soon as 
possible and likely by August 19, 2019. Hydro One also noted that it expected to file 
many of the remaining undertaking responses by August 21, 2019, with the more time 
consuming and complex responses filed by August 28, 2019. 

The OEB grants Hydro One’s request as the OEB considers it justified due to the 
circumstances outlined by Hydro One. All other dates established in PO No. 1 remain 
unchanged. 

Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 


